
Match v Somerset at Walmley Golf Club 13th June 2017 
 
On a fine summer’s day both Somerset and Warwickshire Golf Captains met at Walmley Golf 
Club at noon on Tuesday, 13th June 2017. AGer the tradiHonal sandwiches and chips John 
Shakespeare on behalf of the Walmley Captain welcomed both teams and the pairings were 
read out. 
 
Following the match both teams enjoyed a hearty meal. A Somerset Captain made a toast in 
memory of Bernard Smith of Warwickshire Captains who had recently died and was 
instrumental in seMng up this fine fixture. 
 
The speeches by both teams were well received by all and the Captains complemented 
Walmley on the condiHon of the course and the high standard of catering. 
 
Warwickshire retained the trophy. 
 
John Loynton 
Match Secretary 


